



Michael Rossi, Chair

Tim Rainey, Executive Director

Edmund G. Brown, Jr., Governor

May 18, 2016

Santa Barbara County Workforce Development Board Attn: Ray McDonald 260 North San Antonio Road, Suite C Santa Barbara, CA 93110 DECEIVED

MAY 2 3 2013

BY: Sampwee

Dear Ray,

Congratulations! I am very pleased to inform you that your application submitted under the Supervised Population Workforce Training Grant 2.0 RFA No. 73705 has been selected for funding in the amount of \$341,373.72.

In order to make funds available and provide authority for project operations, we will initiate a contract agreement containing the minimum documents needed. As a reminder, activities cannot begin until your contract is fully executed with the Employment Development Department. The program manager assigned to the AB 2060 Initiative is Danielle Vienna who can be reached at (916) 657-1455 or danielle.vienna@cwdb.ca.gov. She will provide program assistance throughout the term of your grant.

We look forward to working closely with you in making this project successful. If you have any questions, please contact Danielle.

Sincerely,

TIM RAINEY

Executive Director

cc: Joelle Hurst, California Workforce Development Board Doug Sale, California Workforce Development Board EDD Workforce Services and Business Operations